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Come as you are. All are welcome. No exceptions!

Collecting food for Dunedin Cares this Sunday, May 15th.

Music for Mission Concert

A Festival Concert featuring Tom Huffman!
Sunday, May 22 at 3 PM
Forest Hills Presbyterian Church in Tampa, FL.
Benefitting Thornwell Children's Home and others.

http://cogsdunedin.com
https://files.constantcontact.com/9d4185a0101/d16efad9-fdab-4aa0-9590-c10779386f3c.pdf
https://www.cogsdunedin.com/cpr-class-220714/
https://www.cogsdunedin.com/wednesday-worship/
https://www.episcopalrelief.org/press-resources/press-releases/2022-press-releases/supporting-humanitarian-response-to-the-crisis-in-ukraine/


Full Poster Info

Memorial Day Honors

Memorial Day, when we honor the men and
women who died while serving their country, falls
on May 30th this year. During our services on
Sunday, May 29th, we will read aloud the names
of the Veterans who have died that are held dear
to those in our congregation.

If you have names that you would like to be
honored that day,

please add them to the list in the back of the church
or email them to info@cogsdunedin.com.

https://files.constantcontact.com/9d4185a0101/d16efad9-fdab-4aa0-9590-c10779386f3c.pdf
mailto:info@cogsdunedin.com


More Info

Servers Needed!

We are always on the lookout for new
persons to serve on Sundays for both
services, particularly during the summer
months when folks are on vacation or
have returned north.

Positions include:
Crucifers - carry the cross and help on
the Altar during Communion
Lectors - read from the scripture
POP persons - lead the Prayers of the
People
Ushers - greet worshippers, hand out

bulletins, and assist persons to their seat
Acolyte (server) opportunities - for children, teens, and adults.

Training is offered for each duty.

Thank you for your interest. Please contact Pat Cates, cpatcates@gmail.com, for
further information or to volunteer.

Press Release

Supporting Humanitarian Response to
the Crisis in Ukraine

Episcopal Relief & Development is mobilizing
with Anglican agencies and other partners in
order to provide humanitarian assistance to
people fleeing the violence in Ukraine. 

Donate Online

Prayers During Disasters

Celebrations

Give thanks to those whose lives touch ours!

Let us celebrate with joy and pray for those who
have birthdays and anniversaries this week:

 
Birthdays:
May 15   Dee Mayer
May 15   Kurt Heitmann
May 16   Carol Carlson
May 18   Judith Auger
May 20   John Drega
May 21   Bob Roehl
May 21   Carol Beauchamp

https://files.constantcontact.com/9d4185a0101/bb7562cc-e269-49cf-83df-18c5e3e2c0df.pdf
https://www.episcopalrelief.org/press-resources/press-releases/2022-press-releases/supporting-humanitarian-response-to-the-crisis-in-ukraine/
https://support.episcopalrelief.org/ukraineresponse?ID=220301DP0DS0100&utm_medium=web&utm_campaign=fy22ukraine&utm_source=220301DP0DS0100
https://www.episcopalrelief.org/church-in-action/worship-resources/let-us-pray/prayers-during-disasters/


Anniversaries:
May 18   Nels & Judith Auger
May 20   Sandra & John Powers

Prayer Requests The Week of May 8, 2022

Daniel & family, Iris B., Deacon Cindy, Kris, Sally G., Marty P., Bridget,
Carol B., Cam B., Shirley A., Julie L., Carmella A., Bill G.W., Antoinette,

John, Jay, Savannah, Arik, Milly & Brian L., People of Ukraine,
Bonnie L., Colette S., Heather S., Elena G., Allie & Ray F.,

Paul B., Linda H., Bob S., Heather, Juliet, Carol D., and Lou W.

New requests to be read aloud during Sunday services can now be submitted
online. Use the web-form or contact the church office directly.

Prayers submitted by Thursday at 9:00 a.m. will be included in that
Sunday's read list.

Prayer Request Form Email the Office

https://www.cogsdunedin.com/prayer-requests/
mailto:info@cogsdunedin.com


Opportunities to Worship

Sunday 8:00 AM Holy Eucharist Rite I
In-person worship

Sunday 10:00 AM Holy Eucharist Rite II
Live stream and in-person worship

Wednesday Worship at 6 PM
In-person worship

YouTube Live Stream

Worship Bulletin for Sunday

Online Book of Common Prayer​
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